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  Tank Wastes Planned for On-Site Disposal at
Three Department of Energy Sites National Research
Council,Division on Earth and Life Studies,Nuclear
and Radiation Studies Board,Committee on the
Management of Certain Radioactive Waste Streams
Stored in Tanks at Three Department of Energy
Sites,2005-08-05 In response to a request from
Congress, the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE)
asked the National Academies to evaluate its plans
for managing radioactive wastes from spent nuclear
fuel at sites in Idaho, South Carolina, and
Washington. This interim report evaluates storage
facilities at the Savannah River Site in South
Carolina, with a particular focus on plans to seal
the tanks with grouting. The report finds that
tanks at the site do not necessarily need to be
sealed shut as soon as the bulk of the waste has
been removed. Postponing permanent closure buys
more time for the development and application of
emerging technologies to remove and better
immobilize residual waste, without increasing
risks to the environment or delaying final closure
of the tank farms. The report also recommends
alternatives to address the lack of tank space at
the site, as well as the need for focused R&D
activities to reduce the amount and improve the
immobilization of residual waste in the tanks and
to test some of the assumptions used in evaulating
long-term risks at the site.
  Emerging Developments in the Power and Energy
Industry Rodolfo Dufo-López,Jaroslaw
Krzywanski,Jai Singh,2019-10-31 Power and Energy
Engineering are important and pressing topics
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globally, covering issues such as shifting
paradigms of energy generation and consumption,
intelligent grids, green energy and environmental
protection. The 11th Asia-Pacific Power and Energy
Engineering Conference (APPEEC 2019) was held in
Xiamen, China from April 19 to 21, 2019. APPEEC
has been an annual conference since 2009 and has
been successfully held in Wuhan (2009 & 2011),
Chengdu (2010 & 2017), Shanghai (2012 & 2014),
Beijing (2013 & 2015), Suzhou (2016) and Guilin
(2018), China. The objective of APPEEC 2019 was to
provide scientific and professional interactions
for the advancement of the fields of power and
energy engineering. APPEEC 2019 facilitated the
exchange of insights and innovations between
industry and academia. A group of excellent
speakers have delivered keynote speeches on
emerging technologies in the field of power and
energy engineering. Attendees were given the
opportunity to give oral and poster presentations
and to interface with invited experts.
  Thriving Under Stress Thomas W. Britt,Steve M.
Jex,2015-04-29 We have all experienced work
conditions that tax our ability to cope. Many of
us have experienced these demands for long periods
of time and have developed psychological, and even
physical, problems. Most employees can also recall
times when they have dealt with the stress they
were under at work, even coming out stronger. What
helps employees to perform well and stay healthy
under high levels of stress? What are the factors
that distinguish those employees? What are the
best ways to recover from a stressful day at work?
How can employees proactively address stressors
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they encounter at work, and how can they move from
coping to thriving in the workplace? Thriving
Under Stress illuminates the ways stressful
working conditions can produce positive outcomes
when employees approach demands in the right way,
focus on the meaning and significance of their
work, and recover appropriately from stressful
working conditions, both during the day and when
at home. Britt and Jex encourage employees to view
themselves as active constructors of their work
environment-capable of proactively addressing the
burdens they encounter, instead of becoming
passive recipients of work stressors.
  Integration of Renewable Sources of Energy Felix
A. Farret,M. Godoy Simoes,2017-07-05 The latest
tools and techniques for addressing the challenges
of 21st century power generation, renewable
sources and distribution systems Renewable energy
technologies and systems are advancing by leaps
and bounds, and it’s only a matter of time before
renewables replace fossil fuel and nuclear energy
sources. Written for practicing engineers,
researchers and students alike, this book
discusses state-of-the art mathematical and
engineering tools for the modeling, simulation and
control of renewable and mixed energy systems and
related power electronics. Computational methods
for multi-domain modeling of integrated energy
systems and the solution of power electronics
engineering problems are described in detail.
Chapters follow a consistent format, featuring a
brief introduction to the theoretical background,
a description of problems to be solved, as well as
objectives to be achieved. Multiple block
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diagrams, electrical circuits, and mathematical
analysis and/or computer code are provided
throughout. And each chapter concludes with
discussions of lessons learned, recommendations
for further studies, and suggestions for
experimental work. Key topics covered in detail
include: Integration of the most usual sources of
electrical power and related thermal systems
Equations for energy systems and power electronics
focusing on state-space and power circuit oriented
simulations MATLAB® and Simulink® models and
functions and their interactions with real-world
implementations using microprocessors and
microcontrollers Numerical integration techniques,
transfer-function modeling, harmonic analysis, and
power quality performance assessment
MATLAB®/Simulink®, Power Systems Toolbox, and PSIM
for the simulation of power electronic circuits,
including for renewable energy sources such as
wind and solar sources Written by distinguished
experts in the field, Integration of Renewable
Sources of Energy, 2nd Edition is a valuable
working resource for practicing engineers
interested in power electronics, power systems,
power quality, and alternative or renewable
energy. It is also a valuable text/reference for
undergraduate and graduate electrical engineering
students.
  Integration of Alternative Sources of Energy
Felix A. Farret,M. Godoy Simoes,2006-04-20 A
unique electrical engineering approach to
alternative sources ofenergy Unlike other books
that deal with alternative sources of energyfrom a
mechanical point of view, Integration of
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Alternative Sourcesof Energy takes an electrical
engineering perspective. Moreover,the authors
examine the full spectrum of alternative and
renewableenergy with the goal of developing viable
methods of integratingenergy sources and storage
efficiently. Readers become thoroughlyconversant
with the principles, possibilities, and limits
ofalternative and renewable energy. The book
begins with a general introduction and then
reviewsprinciples of thermodynamics. Next, the
authors explore both commonand up-and-coming
alternative energy sources, including hydro,wind,
solar, photovoltaic, thermosolar, fuel cells, and
biomass.Following that are discussions of
microturbines and inductiongenerators, as well as
a special chapter dedicated to energystorage
systems. After setting forth the fundamentals, the
authorsfocus on how to integrate the various
energy sources for electricalpower production.
Discussions related to system
operation,maintenance, and management, as well as
standards forinterconnection, are also set forth.
Throughout the book, diagrams are provided to
demonstrate theelectrical operation of all the
systems that are presented. Inaddition, extensive
use of examples helps readers better grasp
howintegration of alternative energy sources can
beaccomplished. The final chapter gives readers
the opportunity to learn about theHOMER Micropower
Optimization Model. This computer model,
developedby the National Renewable Energy
Laboratory (NREL), assists in thedesign of
micropower systems and facilitates comparisons of
powergeneration techniques. Readers can download
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the software from theNREL Web site. This book is a
must-read for engineers, consultants,
regulators,and environmentalists involved in
energy production and delivery,helping them
evaluate alternative energy sources and integrate
theminto an efficient energy delivery system. It
is also a superiortextbook for upper-level
undergraduates and graduate students.
  On Track Parenting Brad Everton,2018-02-01
  Encyclopedia of Energy-efficient Building Design
Kaiman Lee,1977-03-01
  Human-Friendly Robotics 2022 Pablo Borja,Cosimo
Della Santina,Luka Peternel,Elena Torta,2023-01-01
This book contains seventeen contributions in the
form of independent chapters, covering a broad
range of topics related to human–robot interaction
at physical and cognitive levels. Each chapter
represents a novel piece of work presented during
HFR 2022 by researchers in the different areas of
robotics, where new theories, methodologies,
technologies, challenges, and empirical and
experimental studies are discussed. Additionally,
this compilation is rich in viewpoints due to the
multidisciplinary nature of its authors. Hence,
this book represents an excellent opportunity for
academics, researchers, and industry partners to
get acquainted with the most recent work on
human–robot interaction.
  Towards Autonomous Robotic Systems Kaspar
Althoefer,Jelizaveta Konstantinova,Ketao
Zhang,2019-06-28 The two volumes LNAI 11649 and
LNAI 11650 constitute the refereed proceedings of
the 20th Annual Conference Towards Autonomous
Robotics, TAROS 2019, held in London, UK, in July
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2019. The 74 full papers and 12 short papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected
from 101 submissions. The papers present and
discuss significant findings and advances in
autonomous robotics research and applications.
They are organized in the following topical
sections: robotic grippers and manipulation; soft
robotics, sensing and mobile robots; robotic
learning, mapping and planning; human-robot
interaction; and robotic systems and applications.
  Rainwater Tank Systems for Urban Water Supply
Ashok K. Sharma,Donald Begbie,Ted
Gardner,2015-05-15 Rainwater tank systems have
been widely adopted across the world to provide a
safe local source of water in underdeveloped rural
areas, a substitution for mains water for non
potable end uses in water stressed urban areas, as
well as providing flooding control in monsoonal
climates such as Korea, or combined sewer systems
such as Germany. The importance of these systems
in cities has grown, as water managers seek to
provide a range of decentralised solutions to
supply constraints of current water supply
systems, whilst reducing the impact of urban
development on the natural environment, and
increasing resilience to the impacts of climate
change. Rainwater tank systems are now often
implemented under integrated urban water
management (IUWM) and water sensitive urban design
(WSUD) philosophies, which take a holistic view of
the urban water cycle. Rainwater Tank Systems for
Urban Water Supply is based on a comprehensive,
multi-million dollar research program that was
undertaken in South East Queensland (SEQ)
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Australia in response to the Millennium drought
when the water supply level in the regions
drinking water dams dropped to 17% in July 2007
and the area came close to running out of water.
In particular, the book provides insights and
detailed analysis of design, modelling,
implementation, operation, energy usage,
economics, management, health risk, social
perceptions and implications for water
quality/quantity of roof water runoff. The
approaches and methodologies included in Rainwater
Tank Systems for Urban Water Supply inform and
validate research programs, and provide insights
on the expected performance and potential pitfalls
of the adoption of rainwater tanks systems
including: actual harvested yield and resulting
mains water savings, optimal sizing for rainwater
storages and roof collection systems, expected
water quality and implications for managing public
health risks, modelling tools available for
decision support, operation and management
approaches of a decentralised asset at the
household scale and community acceptance. The book
is suitable for use at undergraduate and post
graduate levels and is of particular interest to
water professionals across the globe, who are
involved in the strategic water planning for a
town, city or a region. It is a valuable resource
for developers, civil designers, water planners,
architects and plumbers seeking to implement
sustainable water servicing approaches for
residential, industrial and commercial
developments.
  Solar Energy Jeffrey M. Gordon,2013-10-18 It is
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rare that a book draws together the knowledge and
experience of scientists, each a world leader in
his or her discipline, to create a work that
presents the state of the art in a field as rich
and diverse as solar energy. In Solar Energy - the
State of the Art this aim has been achieved. The
book comprises twelve individual chapters, each
dedicated to one of the major solar energy sub-
disciplines and authored by an internationally
recognised expert in the field. Areas covered
range from solar radiation and meteorology, solar
collectors and concentrators, solar energy and the
built environment, to solar thermal electricity,
photovoltaics, wind energy and the potential cost
of ignoring solar energy resources. The papers
examine the technology and field in question,
discuss the rudiments and major applications,
review the current science and technology and
explore the remaining challenges for the future.
Solar Energy - the State of the Art is an
essential reference work for all solar energy
practitioners, students, researchers and engineers
wishing to gain a broad-based understanding of the
theory, technology, applications and issues
surrounding the broad, interdisciplinary field of
solar energy. The book will form an important
component of any library's solar energy holding
and will be of particular benefit as an academic
reference, as well as being of practical value to
professionals who wish to gain a clear
understanding of the concepts required to move
forward in this field. Published with ISES.
  Madly in Love with Me Christine Arylo,2012 A
coach and workshop leader offers advice,
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encouragement, and exercises for improving self-
esteem, self-empowerment, and self-acceptance--
Provided by publisher.
  Human-Friendly Robotics 2020 Matteo
Saveriano,Erwan Renaudo,Antonio Rodríguez-
Sánchez,Justus Piater,2021-03-06 This book
presents recent methodological, technological, and
experimental developments concerning human-
friendly robots and their introduction into
everyday life. The book contains a selection of 10
papers presented at the 13th edition of the
International Workshop on Human-Friendly Robotics
(HFR). The International Workshop on Human-
Friendly Robotics (HFR) is an annual meeting that
brings together academic scientists, researchers,
and research scholars to present their latest,
original findings on all aspects concerning human-
friendly robotics where safe and dependable
machines operate in close proximity to humans or
directly interact with them in a wide range of
contexts. The 13th edition was organized by the
University of Innsbruck and took place in
Innsbruck, Austria. The book is primarily intended
for robotics researchers and postgraduates which
are doing or willing to do research in fields
related to human-friendly robotics, including
human–robot interaction, robot control, robot
learning, and intuitive interfaces. .
  Renewable Energy Robert Ehrlich,Harold A.
Geller,2017-10-30 This revised edition is fully
updated and continues to provide the best in-depth
introduction to renewable energy science. It
focuses mainly on renewable energy, but also
addresses nonrenewable energy (fossil fuels and
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nuclear technology). The coverage extends from the
basic physics to conservation, economic, and
public policy issues, with strong emphasis on
explaining how things work in practice. The
authors avoid technical jargon and advanced math,
but address fundamental analytical skills with
wide application, including: Two brand new
chapters giving an introduction to population
dynamics and statistical analysis for energy
studies Additional self-study problems and answers
More worked examples Up-to-date coverage of areas
such as hydraulic fracturing, integration of
renewable energy to power grid, and cost.
  Tank Testing of Wave Energy Conversion Systems
Brian Holmes,2009
  Tank Waste Retrieval, Processing, and On-site
Disposal at Three Department of Energy Sites
National Research Council,Division on Earth and
Life Studies,Nuclear and Radiation Studies
Board,Committee on the Management of Certain
Radioactive Waste Streams Stored in Tanks at Three
Department of Energy Sites,2006-10-12 DOE Tank
Waste: How clean is clean enough? The U.S.
Congress asked the National Academies to evaluate
the Department of Energy's (DOE's) plans for
cleaning up defense-related radioactive wastes
stored in underground tanks at three sites: the
Hanford Site in Washington State, the Savannah
River Site in South Carolina, and the Idaho
National Laboratory. DOE plans to remove the waste
from the tanks, separate out high-level
radioactive waste to be shipped to an off-site
geological repository, and dispose of the
remaining lower-activity waste onsite. The report
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concludes that DOE's overall plan is workable, but
some important challenges must be
overcomeâ€including the removal of residual waste
from some tanks, especially at Hanford and
Savannah River. The report recommends that DOE
pursue a more risk-informed, consistent,
participatory, and transparent for making
decisions about how much waste to retrieve from
tanks and how much to dispose of onsite. The
report offers several other detailed
recommendations to improve the technical soundness
of DOE's tank cleanup plans.
  Solar Energy House in Linkoping Bertil
Ahlström,Erik Hedman,Bertil Dättermark,1978
  Solar Energy House in Linköping Bertil
Ahlström,Erik Hedman,Bertil Dättermark,1977
  Awakening Your Destiny Lorrie Febus,2012-03-07
You are the chosen one. Courageous is your soul.
Your spirit is calling. The world needs your
light. You are reading this for a reasonthere are
no coincidences. You are the one who will make all
the difference in your life and countless others.
There is no time to spare. It is you. You are the
light who can save the world. There is a reason
you were put on earth at this time and in this
place. Awakening Your Destiny is your instruction
book to discovering your journey. Reprogram your
success blueprint in seven easy steps and welcome
in money and success so you can live your best
life. It is time to begin the greatest adventure
of your life. In the quiet times, your soul
whispers to you, You are destined for something
more. It is time for you to discover your real
purpose by Awakening Your Destiny.
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  The Complete Guide to Behavioural Change for
Sport and Fitness Professionals Sarah
Bolitho,Debbie Lawrence,Elaine McNish,2013-07-01
Written by fitness and sport professionals, for
fitness and sport professionals, this is a key
text for anybody working with clients who knows
that the biggest roadblock to success is the
client's ability to make a change in their day to
day life. Many fitness professionals and sports
coaches working with clients find difficulties in
ensuring their clients stay motivated. Any
professional prescribing a fitness programme to a
client knows that the biggest roadblock to success
is the client's ability to make a change in their
day-to-day life. You can tell clients what they
need to know, but you can't make lifestyle changes
for them. You can however show understanding, put
changes in perspective, offer motivation and lay
out the smaller steps that build towards a greater
goal. The Complete Guide to Behavioural Change for
Sport and Fitness Professionals covers both
theoretical issues related to behaviour change and
motivation and practical application in the
fitness or sport setting, outlining all the
different models of behaviour change and
discussing clear motivation strategies. It is
especially relevant for fitness professionals
prescribing exercise to clients with health
issues, or referred clients who need support to
become more active. But it is equally suited to
helping recreational and amateur athletes who want
to change their lifestyle or mental attitude in
order to improve their performance. Written in
clear, accessible language for the non-scientist,
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this a reference guide for: - Fitness instructors
and personal trainers - Sports coaches and sports
psychologists - Professionals from the health and
fitness industry working at Levels 3 and 4 of the
qualifications framework - Undergraduates and
postgraduates in sports studies and health and
fitness - Those working to promote activity in
community settings - Anyone wishing to increase
personal knowledge of behaviour change and
motivation.
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